
WILL  CBS  TRIGGER  BIGGEST
BOYCOTT IN HISTORY?
The  Drudge  Report  website  says  CBS  is  giving  serious
consideration to replacing David Letterman with Howard Stern. 
Already some executives are worried that if this move takes
place there may be problems with advertisers.  Catholic League
president William Donohue confirmed their fears today:

“CBS is out of its mind if it thinks it can get away with
moving Howard Stern into the Letterman slot without a fight. 
If they are bold enough to make this move, here’s what I
promise to do.  I’ll organize scores of organizations that
have had it with Stern for all kinds of reasons and then we’ll
decide on one sponsor to boycott.  We won’t go after CBS per
se  because  it’s  impossible  to  boycott  a  network  with  any
effectiveness.  We won’t go after all the sponsors at one time
because that is also ineffectual.  But if everyone targets the
same sponsor at the same time, we’ll win.  And then we’ll
decide on a second sponsor to nail, and so on.

“We don’t forget what Stern did on June 30 last year when he
and sidekick Robin Quivers joined with porn star Rebecca Lord
in attacking all priests as pedophiles.  He did this on E!
Entertainment.  We then asked U.S. bishops to join us in a
boycott of Miller Brewing, Stern’s biggest sponsor, and many
did.

“This time we’re better prepared.  This time we’re going to
organize the biggest boycott of them all.  We’re anxiously
awaiting their decision and if CBS goes with Stern, we will
announce  in  the  coming  weeks  the  names  of  all  the
organizations that are participating in the boycott.  Once the
sponsors are known, we’ll decide on which one to boycott.

“This boycott will work because no one in the entertainment
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business has angered Americans across the board more than
Howard Stern.  He’s such a big target that and is why this
boycott is going to be so much fun.”


